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Reference:   FOI.2223.19 

Subject:    Digital dictation 

Date of Request: 23 December 2019 
 

Requested: 
 
I have noticed that ONE of your trust’s clinical systems are expiring on the 1st January 2020. 
Please see below: 
 
PACS - Fujifilm 

 
May I ask if the system has a new contract expiration date, what is this date and are they annually 
renewed? 

 
Please let me know if they are still in use and if not, what supplier systems have replaced them.  
 

Response: 
 
Hywel Dda University Health Board (UHB) confirms the PACS Fuji film contract has been renewed 
as part of an All Wales contract managed by NHS Wales Informatics Service (NWIS).  
 
In order to access the information requested please redirect your enquiry to the NWIS Freedom of 
Information team. 
 
By email: nwis_foirequest@wales.nhs.uk 
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